
Mike J. Moilna

Fran Gail <gailmitthdl@teleportcom>
Sent Saturday, January 19,2019 835 AM
To: Mike J. Molina
Subject Planning Director

> Aloha greetings from Joe and Gail Mitchell, 2758 Panepoo Street, Kihei.
>

> We are writing this letter to you and hopes that you will consider
> appointing Michelle McLean Planning Director GET
>

> Thank you so much for your consideration. We so appreciate all you
> were doing for our county, kindest regards, Joe and Gall Mitchell
>

‘I

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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